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The proposed rate increase for water and sewer
is unreasonable and far out paces the inflation
rate of the past 4 years. If this an effort to catch
up on missed increases, that reflects poor
management on your part and customers should

Comment/Message: not be penalized. The increased rate proposed is

in line with large cities like Memphis/Nashville
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that offer superior service. In the past 2 years
we’ve had multiple issues with undrinkable
water and until service is improved, rate
increase should be put on hold.
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